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Monday 3rd July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

 

RE: Closure of Extended Provision  

 

 

Due to end of term staff events we would like to inform you that our playzone after school 

provision will be closed on Friday 14th July and Friday 21st July. We would be grateful if you 

could ensure your child/children are collected at the end of the school day at 3:15pm. If 

you need support arranging this please do speak to any member of the leadership team. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your support. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Jen McKenna 

Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


